
December 20, 2023 

Ignatius the God-Bearer, Bishop of Antioch  

Dear Nativity Parishioners 

Jesus gave us the Parable of the Talents to teach that we are responsible to use God’s gifts – to develop them, 

to grow them, and then to offer them back to Him. Although we all receive different gifts, we see in this 

parable that there is no difference in God’s reward for what we accomplish with them. If you want to be a 

faithful servant, then take whatever you have and offer it faithfully to the Lord. It is not about how much you 

have, it is what you do with it. 

With the plentiful gifts that God gives each person, we are to use them to support and work in the ministries 

of the church. Among the many many established ministry programs of our Nativity church include: Hope/Joy 

group activities, GOYA, Youth Basketball, Young Adult programs, Philoptochos, Chanters and Altar servers, 

Scouts, Religious Education, Greek School, Senior Group, Greek Dance Group, Men’s Club, Bookstore, Taste of 

Greece and Christmas Auction, Iconography, Outreach Missions, Focus Detroit and Stewardship.  With all 

these programs we ask you to support these worthy ministries with the abundance of the blessings you have 

received from God -  your stewardship.  

By offering your treasure, the blessings that God has given to you, and ourselves sacrificially, as members of 

the body of Christ, we may fulfil what our Lord and Savior has established as our responsibility.  In other 

words, that we may reach our full potential in Christ.  

I offer you my thanks for your dedication to our parish and your participation in Christ’s work of salvation. 

Yours in Christ, 

 
Rev. Fr. Nicholas Marcus 

Parish Priest 
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